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MEMORANDUM 
 
FOR  : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
    DENR Region IVB 
  
FROM  : THE DIRECTOR 
       
SUBJECT       : PUBLIC SCOPING FOR  THE  PROPOSED EXPANSION OF THE 

GOTOK LIMESTONE QUARRY OF RIO TUBA NICKEL MINING 
CORPORATION (RTNMC) SET ON 09 AUGUST 2022 

 
DATE  : 28 JULY 2022 
 
 

In compliance with the requirements set under the Philippine Environmental Impact 
Statement System (PEISS) and the DENR Administrative Order 2017-15 “Guidelines on Public 
Participation under the PEISS,” we would like to request a representative from your Office to 
attend the Public Scoping for the Proposed Expansion of the Gotok Limestone Quarry of Rio 
Tuba Nickel Mining Corporation (RTNMC) to be located at Barangays Iwahig, Sandoval, and 
Rio Tuba, Municipality of Bataraza, Province of Palawan. The said Scoping is scheduled on: 

 
Date  Time Venue 

09 August 2022 
(Tuesday) 

9:00 AM 
(Registration starts at 8:00 

AM) 

Sandoval Covered Court, Brgy. 
Sandoval, Bataraza, Palawan 

 

Herewith is the Project Description for Scoping (PDS) documents of the aforesaid projects 
for your reference. The PDS and the Notice of Public Scoping are downloadable at the following 
link: http://eia.emb.gov.ph/?page_id=4611. 

For more details, you may contact this Office and kindly coordinate with the project case 
handler, Ms. Leonil Marie Gargar (leonil_gargar@emb.gov.ph), at telephone numbers (02) 8539-
4378 local 132. 

Thank you, and we look forward to your participation.  

 

 

     ENGR. WILLIAM P. CUÑADO
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